



Written on 01 September 2022 2 minutes of reading News

• Training and Careers

Welcome to the class of 2023 who joined IFP School today!

The School is delighted to welcome its new students to its campus in Rueil-Malmaison. September 1st marks the beginning of the integration process, which this year will last until September 9th and will be rich in emotions and encounters.

To celebrate the occasion, the School offered them a friendly breakfast, wishing them great success with their studies!

You may also be interested in

Eight IFP School students awarded by the Société des ingénieurs de l'automobile Linda Jackson, CEO of Peugeot, honorary patron of the Class of 2022 (IFP School)
IFP School in the top 10 of the best engineering schools in France according to the HappyIndex®AtSchool ranking

Back to school!

01 September 2022

Link to the web page:		